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Open Evening  
Wednesday 27th September is the 
Academy’s Open Evening for pro-
spective Year 7 Parents.  

It takes place from 4.30pm to 
6.30pm and historically has been 
supported by amazing students 
within the Academy, including Sixth Formers. If YOU would like to vol-
unteer to support with this event to show parents around the site, we 
would welcome your help and  ask you to complete a consent form 
(available from Mr Bowers’ Office) to authorise this.  

For any budding UCAS applicants, this can present yet another oppor-
tunity to add this volunteering strand of experience to your CV or per-
sonal statements! 

  Which Week? 
This Week: Monday 25th Sept (Week 1) 

Next week: Monday 2nd October (Week 2) 

      Info 

1. Retake GCSE English and retake GCSE Maths lessons have now started. These take place EVERY morning (except Mon-

day) during registration. Please CHECK-IN WITH YOUR TUTOR first to get your morning mark before going to this session. 

• English = A303 

• Maths = D211 

2. Any issues? If at any point, you need to be pointed in the right direction, whether ParentPay is not working or you have a ques-

tion about your timetable or the Academic Bursary Fund; please ensure you go to Student Services to speak to Miss Hunter to 

seek initial support. 

Sixth Sense 

National Online Safety: Boundaries Around Gaming  

This week's online safety guide focuses on online safety tips for setting boundaries around gaming. Behind video-sharing 

platforms (like YouTube) and streaming TV shows and movies, gaming is the third most popular online activity for children in 

the UK. In fact, according to recent data from Ofcom, an overwhelming 89% of children aged 3 to 17 play video games. Of 

those, more than one in five (22%) talk to other players online who they don’t know outside the game. The risk of contact from 

strangers is just one of the reasons that many parents are concerned about their child’s gaming: increased screen time, inap-

propriate content and in-game spending also figure among the most frequent fears. Agreeing on some rules around your 

child’s gaming activities can certainly help, and the guide on page 2 has some useful tips for establishing these boundaries. 

PLEASE BRING BACK YOUR LAP-

TOP WHEN YOU BORROW ONE 

Timeline 

Now that the clock has started 
ticking in reference to the uni-

versities application process (or UCAS), I wanted to take the opportunity to 
thank Miss King for her presentation last week.   

As promised, please find a copy of the TIMELINE TABLE that we are working 
to in order to support you in this endeavour and ensure that we exceed 
UCAS’s own deadline and therefore put you ahead of the curve in compari-
son to the rest of students nationally, where the earlier your application is 
submitted, the earlier it will be considered by your chosen universities. 

Just a reminder that Miss King will be regularly setting-up-shop within the 
Common Room in order to provide bespoke support for students wanting 
help with their personal statements in addition to the week after next hav-
ing a specific focus on this agenda.    

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lUVmEPIfGE2U9SflCX2T_Wy2X7gEM-JIj7mSfnH87U5UNzBMU001V1dJWENKMjlLUENWQjNZSVBZMi4u
https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/



